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CONSULTATION M4/A48 LINK: The Vale Council are seeking your views on the possible 
highway options.  The consultation runs to December 23rd 2020.  For information on the 
study and online feedback form, go to:-  www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/M4J34toA48. 
At our Community Council meeting on 6th October, County Councillor Michael Morgan told us 
that the Vale Council is making every effort to make the consultation as inclusive as possible.  
He urged residents to respond with their views. 
 
FROM THE POLICE:  PCSO Davies was not able to join our last meeting so sent in a report by 
email.  There had been a theft of a watch in the Vale of Glamorgan Hotel (no suspects 
identified), a fire resulting in a burnt out vehicle on the Pendoylan road (the Fire Service 
attended) and an attack on a horse by a dog in Cwm Farm Lane (dog owner spoken to and 
advice given). 
 
HIGHWAYS:  The Community Council continues to report blocked culverts and potholes to 
the Vale Council.  It is also seeking advice from the Vale Council on the responsibility of 
landowners where dead or dying branches are hanging over the highway. 
 
DEFIBRILLATOR FOR WELSH ST DONATS:  The Community Council continues to explore 
the options and is getting further information from providers and other Community 
Councils.   
 
FINANCES:  Payment was made to Allan Williams for grass cutting in September and after 
getting a quotation from another contractor, it was agreed that Allan Williams offered the 
most cost-effective service and he would be awarded the contract for 2021.  
 
FROM REPRESENTATIVES: Nick Craddock had represented the Community Council at 
remote meetings with the Vale Council on the M4/A48 Link and at a Community Liaison 
Committee meeting. 
 
DOCUMENTS:  The Community Council discussed and agreed to support changes to the Vale 
Council’s Public Service Protection Order - Controlled Alchohol Zones.  Comments have been 
submitted.  
 
FROM VALE PLANNING:  
A planning application for 20/01012 Tan Y Lan Cottage was discussed and comments 
submitted.   
The following applications were approved by the Vale Council: 
20/00578/FUL 27 Tair Onen 
20/00842/FUL Penybryn, Heol Y Mynydd, Welsh St Donats.  
19/01432/FUL (as amended) Greenlands Farm Bonvilston  
Further details of these and all planning applications are on the Vale of Glamorgan Council 
website. 
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If you have any issues you would like raised at our next remote meetings on 3rd November 
and 1st December please let me know.  The agenda will be posted on the website and notice 
board in the bus shelter at Welsh St Donats at least three days before the meetings. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries you feel the Community Council may be able to assist 
you with, please do not hesitate to get in touch with the Clerk or Community Councillors.  We 
will do our very best to help you.  Contact details are on the website. 
 
Victoria Pearce, Clerk.                       clerkwsd@gmail.com                             01446-774833       
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